THE COLLECTORS CLUB
FOUNDED 1896

22 EAST 35th STREET ¢ NEW YORK, NY 10016 e (212) 683-0559
FAX: (212) 481-1269 www.collectorsclub.org

February 22, 2016

Dr. Claudio Manzati
Via Cesare Pascarella, 5
Milan 1-20157

Italy

Dear Dr. Manzati,

I am pleased to inform you that you have been chosen to receive the Collectors Club’s
Award for Best Article published in the Collectors Club Philatelist for “The Italian
Levant 15 Piastres Air Mail Stamp,” appearing in the September-October 2015 issue.

The award will be presented at our Annual Awards Dinner scheduled to take place on
Saturday, May 28, 2016. We would very much like for you to be in attendance to receive
your award in person.

Enclosed is a copy of the letter sent out in January to the Club membership in general,

which has all the specific details. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at info@collectorsclub.org.

Sincerely yours,

Wark E. Banchils

Chairman, Awards Committee



